
NICHOLAS JASIEL 
Murder Victim 

Spring Valley, New York 
December 7, 2019 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $25,000 for information leading to the identity, arrest, and conviction of the individual(s) responsible for the murder 
of Nicholas Jasiel. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's New York Field Office is seeking the public's assistance in identifying the individual(s) responsible for the murder of Nicholas 
Jasiel.  At approximately 9:00 p.m., on December 7, 2019, 19-year-old Nicholas Jasiel was shot while in the street at the corner of Dwight Avenue and Mallory 
Road in the Hillcrest section of Spring Valley, New York, resulting in his death.   
 
This is a joint investigation with the Ramapo Police Department. 
 

If you have any information concerning this person, please contact your local FBI office or the nearest American Embassy or Consulate. 

Field Office: New York 

https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/newyork
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